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Bocce News  
By Patricia Bruno 
 
Installation Dinner 
Time is running out to reserve your spot for the Villages Bocce Club Installation Dinner 
and Dance on Saturday, February 10th, at 5 p.m.  We have been accepting reservations 
for the last week, so call now and save your place for the evening. The deadline for 
registering is Sunday, February 4th.   When making your reservations let us know your 
choice of entrée.  The entrees include, Lemon Pepper Tri Tip ($39.00), Balsamic Glazed 
Chicken Piccate ($37.00), Grilled Petrale Sole Dore ($37.00), or Eggplant Parmesan 
($32.00). Contact Candy Stonehouse at​ candystonehouse@yahoo.com​ or call 
408-841-9259, for more information or questions. 
 
Bocce Boot Camps 
A friendly reminder that the Bocce Club Boot Camps will begin on ​Monday, February 5th 
at 11 am, and ​also on Saturday ​February 10th at 10:30am This no cost event teaches 
beginners the fundamentals of bocce​. ​You are under no obligation, but you will have 
the opportunity to join the Villages Bocce Club during camp. For more information 
please contact our tournament chair, ​Tony Orlando at 408-799-9668 or 
tonyorlando49@yahoo.com 
 
Spring Mixer News 
It’s time to get ready for the 2018 Spring Mixer that begins on March 10th and ends 
April 25th!  Sign ups are ongoing and can be made by contacting Jeanne-Anne Whitacre 
at (650) 493-3638 or email at ​jawhitacre@live.com​ .  For your convenience, you can 
also sign up at the bocce courts. Sign up early for the best time and date selection. 
Please see the ad in today’s edition of The Villager.  
 
 
 
 

mailto:candystonehouse@yahoo.com
mailto:tonyorlando49@yahoo.com
mailto:jawhitacre@live.com

